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Dear all,
 
On Tuesday, October 24, the Arts and Humanities 1 Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee
reviewed a new course request for History 3798.06 (with GE Historical Study and GE Diversity—
Global Studies).
 
The Panel approved the course with one contingency and a few recommendations:

·         Contingency: Request concurrence from the Dept of French and Italian. (Meanwhile,
this has been taken care of by Garett Heysel. FRIT granted concurrence for the new
course.)

·         Recommendation to correct following typos:
o   P. 1: Learning objectives: “Understand two connected but distinct national

histories of multiculturalism and ethnic pluralism in light of . . . “: unfinished
sentence.

o   P. 2: PASS program is incorrectly stated to be the “Program for Advising in
Scholarship and Service.” It actually is the “Program for Advancing Scholarship
and Service.”

o   P. 2: Last line: Structured is misspelled (“Sructured”). P. 3: “History 3xxx” should
be replaced by finalized course number. That said, the whole explanation about
credit hours should more than likely be removed when the course is taught.
Indeed, this is an explanation necessary for curricular approval—not of interest
to students.

o   P. 7: Typo: “Old Media” instead of “Old Medina.”
 

As always, I am including a reminder that the GE assessment plan will need to be implemented from
the very first offerings of the course and GE data gathered. As is the case for all new GE courses,
after the second offering of the course, the Assessment Panel will ask the department to submit an
initial report summarizing GE assessment results of those first two offerings (following the format in
Appendix 10 of the ASC Curriculum and Assessment Operations Manual [p. 126]
 https://asccas.osu.edu/sites/asccas.osu.edu/files/ASC_CurrAssess_Operations_Manual.pdf ). The
Assessment Panel and/or our office can help the department with any aspect of the GE assessment
requirement. Shelby Oldroyd, Curriculum and Assessment Assistant, will also make sure to contact
the department before the course is offered and provide any assistance that may be needed with
assessment. Could you please make sure that all faculty who teach this course going forward are
aware of this assessment requirement?
 
The course will now be advanced to OAA and OUR.
 
Should you have any questions about the feedback of the Panel, do not hesitate to contact Janice
Aski (faculty Chair of the Arts and Humanities 1 Panel; cc’d here), or me.
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My best,
Bernadette
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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